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Kinder Prep Registration Starts November 8 
 

If your youngster missed the Dec 2 Kindergarten cut-off, this program may be right for you! 
 

Twin Rivers Unified School District will again be offering Kinder Prep classes at three school 

sites beginning Tuesday, January 10, 2012.  The program is designed for children who are 

eligible for Kindergarten and not currently enrolled or who missed the December 2 cut-off and 

will turn 5 years of age from December 3, 2011 through April 1, 2012.  

 

Classes will be taught by highly qualified, fully-credentialed primary classroom teachers and will 

be located at Dry Creek Elementary in Rio Linda, Kohler in the North Highlands/Foothill Farms 

area and Noralto in North Sacramento. 

 

Children must be 5 years old before they can enter class, and parents are responsible for 

transportation. For additional information, please call Dry Creek at 916.566.1820; Kohler at 

916.566.1850 or Noralto at 916.566.2700.   

 

Parents are encouraged to give their children a great start to their school careers by enrolling in 

Kinder Prep! 
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For additional information about the Twin Rivers Unified School District visit on our website at 

www.twinriversusd.org 


